
 THE WESTPORT AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

Board Meeting 

December 13, 2016 

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE:   Sandra Billieu, Mike Gasper, Bryan Gatewood, Jackie Elliott, Terri McGrath and Bonnie 

Hahn 

Absent: Greg Watkins, Teresa Watkins and Diana Wildman 

The meeting was called to order by Sandra Billieu, President. 

Board members for 2017 were confirmed. 

Officers were nominated as follows: 
 Vice President – Bryan Gatewood 
 Treasurer – Teresa Watkins 
 Secretary – Bonnie Hahn 

Public Relations – Sandra Billieu/Diana Wildman 
Membership – Terri McGrath/Jackie Elliott 
New Business – Mike Gasper  

 

2017 Meeting Menu was decided 

Reviewed Santa Village result making about $446.00 

Signed: Bonnie Hahn 


